To whom it may concern,

I am hereby voicing my concerns and protest about the proposed development plans for
south Warrington.

I am mainly concerned about increased volumes of traffic in the Warrington area when we
already have a large problem with air borne pollution from car emissions adding to chest
complaints and early deaths.

Road infrastructure is already under pressure and there are frequent traffic jams when there
are problems on the motorway.

Green belt land can never be restored to its former wildlife-supporting capacity once it has
been built on.

Please reconsider your proposals for South Warrington before making any firm decisions.
Yours sincerely,





